

## 12/05/2017

## The EPLO visits the Geneva Centre

The EPLO represented by its Head of Delegation and Permanent Observer in Geneva Dr. George Papadatos visited on the 12th of May 2017 the Geneva Centre for Human Rights Advancement and Global Dialogue ("*The Geneva Centre*") and met with the Geneva Centre's Executive Chairman Dr. Hanif Hassan Ali Al Qassim, the Executive Director Ambassador Idriss Jazairy and the treasurer Dr. Mohamed Butti Thani Tarish Al Shamsi.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss potential areas of collaboration between the Geneva Centre and the EPLO, in the framework of the promotion and advancement of human rights at a global level.

The possibility of initiating joint initiatives between both institutions to encourage the global dialogue between the Global South and the Global North was also explored.

The meeting was held in the wake-of the Geneva Centre's side-event at the United Nations Office in Geneva (UNOG) titled "Human rights: Enhancing equal citizenship rights in education".

1/1